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Date 25 September 2009 

Reference iGT025 Consultation  
 

Title 
 

Changes to the Window for the Submission of 
Valid Meter Readings 

Respondee Jenny Rawlinson – GTC/GPL/UGI 

Position on the Modification  
 

Support Modification 
 

Facilitation of the relevant objectives 
 
GTC agrees that this modification will further the relevant objectives as defined in 
Standard Condition 9 of the Gas Transporters Licence by ensuring that more valid Meter 
Readings are available for the calculation of AQ values and also encourage more accurate 
I&C CSEPs reconciliations. 
 
GTC would also agree that this modification would ensure greater accuracy of energy and 
cost allocations and therefore, so far as is consistent with sub paragraph (a) to (c) of 
Condition 9 will secure effective competition between relevant shippers and suppliers. 
 

Additional Information and Comments 
 
With regards to the implementation timescale, we would require the maximum period of 
six months to allow us to build this into our system change programme. 

 
 

Completed forms should be returned to the iGT UNC Representative, Gemserv Ltd 
at iGT-UNC@gemserv.com or faxed to 020 7090 1001 


